
 

 

BM3EAC Corp. 

Cancellation of Ordinary Shares in Treasury 

 
Amsterdam – 13 September 2023 

 

BM3EAC Corp. (the "Company"), a special purpose acquisition company incorporated under the laws of the 

Cayman Islands as an exempted company with limited liability and listed on Euronext Amsterdam, the regulated 

market operated by Euronext Amsterdam N.V., announces that the Company's board of directors has decided, by 

a unanimous written resolution passed on 12 September 2023, that it is in the Company's interests to cancel with 

immediate effect 25,000,000 Ordinary Shares held in treasury by the Company. Following this cancellation, the 

Company still holds 25,000,000 Ordinary Shares in treasury.  

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

This press release contains information that qualifies as inside information within the meaning of Article 7(1) of 

the EU Market Abuse Regulation.  

 

ENQUIRIES 

BM3EAC Corp. 

c/o Brigade Capital Management, LP 
399 Park Avenue, 16th Floor 

New York, NY 10022 

Email: BrigadeM3EAC@brigadecapital.com 

 

DISCLAIMER 

 

This announcement is not for distribution or release, directly or indirectly, and should not be distributed in or sent 

into, the United States, Australia, Canada, Japan, the Cayman Islands or South Africa or any other jurisdiction in 

which such distribution or release would be unlawful or would require registration or other measures. This 

announcement does not contain or constitute an offer of securities for sale or an invitation or offer to the public 

for securities in any jurisdiction. 

 

In the EEA, this announcement is only directed at persons who are “qualified investors” within the meaning of 

Article 2(e) of the Prospectus Regulation (EU 2017/1129) as amended. In the United Kingdom, this announcement 

is directed only at “qualified investors” within the meaning of Article 2(e) of the Prospectus Regulation (EU) No 

2017/1129 as it forms part of UK domestic law by virtue of the European Union (Withdrawal) Act 2018. 
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